
 
THREE PEAKS GO TOURNAMENT 

 
Grange-over-Sands   November 15th and 16th  

 
The 22nd Three Peaks Go Tournament will be at the Commodore Inn, Main Street, Grange 
and will be played over 5 rounds on Saturday and Sunday November 15th and 16th 2014. 

The Three Peaks Go Ban will be awarded to the winner. 
 
The Tournament.  Time limits are 50 minutes followed by progressive overtime of 
20/5, 30/5, 40/5 and then 60/5.Prizes will be awarded for 5 or 4 wins. 
      Timetable. Saturday         Registration  10.00 am – 10.45 am 
                                               Round 1        11.00 am 
                                               Round 2         2.00 pm    
                                               Round 3         4.15 pm 
                        
                       Sunday            Round 4        10.00 am 
                                               Round 5         1.00 pm  
                                               Prize giving    3.15 pm  approx 
 
Refreshments.  Tea and Coffee is provided throughout at a nominal charge. Lunches 
and evening meals can be ordered at The Commodore. There are also many eating places in 
Grange. 
 
Entry.  Please send entries to R. Bagot – robert.bagot@virgin.net  Entries will be 
acknowledged.  Tel. is 01539532678 but e mail is preferred.  
  Fees are         £10 for BGA members. 
                                              £5 for concessions. 
                                          £3 extra for non BGA members. 
 
Accommodation. The Commodore has a few rooms for B&B. Contact the Inn direct. 
There are many hotels and B&Bs in Grange and the surrounding area. All details can be 
found from the Grange tourist website www.grangeoversandstowncouncil.gov.uk 
 
Directions.  Grange is 20 minutes from junction 36 on the M6 – follow the signs for 
Barrow then Grange. 
There is also a mainline station about 5 minutes walk from the Commodore Inn. 
The Commodore Inn is just off to the left of Main Street before going up the steep hill to 
the clock tower. 
Parking is a problem. There is room for only 1 or 2 cars at the Inn. There is a public car 
park next to the Inn but it is expensive for all day parking. Street parking is limited to 1 
hour. Best is to park at your accommodation or drive out west of town to find derestricted 
street parking (about 15 minutes walk back). 


